OFFICE OF THE
DEPUTY INSPECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
SINDH, KARACHI.

No.$9o3 -6 /SSC/DIT/CPO, Karachi
Dated 2( -12-2019.
To,

1. All DIGP in Sindh.
2. All AIGP in Sindh
3. AllSSP/SP in Sindh

SUBJECT: - TRANSFER /POSTING OF NEWLY RECRUITED IT STAFF.

It has been observed that the newly recruited personnel of I.T. who have
been posted for various projects are facing difficulties either the}?,g?u'fted to other offices
/ projects or their joining have not been obtained by the Head Clerks of concerned

District / Ranges etc. without consultation of DIGP IT / Director LT Sindh.

2/- In this regard, it is hereby requested that all staff of I.T Cadre may not be
shifted from the projects where they have been posted from this office. In case, any
changes are required, the concerned DIGP / SSP / SP may write a letter to undersigned

for further posting in the relevant field.

3/- Please ensure the compliance in letter and sprite.

(FIDA HUSSAIN MASTOI)QPM, PSP,
Deputy Inspector General of Police,
Information Technology,

Sindh, Karachi.

Copy forwarded to the following for information & n/action: -

1. All AddlL: IGP in Sindh for information please.
2. Incharge Web for uploading on Police Website.
3. Master file.



